
 

ATTENTION  

Town & Village of Lima Residents 
The Town & Village of Lima will be sponsoring 

Cleanup Days 
May 1st – May 3rd, 2025 

8 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Located at the 

Lima Town Highway Department 

7334 Dublin Street, Lima, New York 

 
A permit is required.  To obtain your permit stop by Town Hall 

or email Town Clerk Jennifer Heim clerk@townoflima.org.  

You will be limited to one pickup truckload per household 

including electronics and a maximum of 3 TV’s.  

PLEASE STAY IN YOUR VEHICLES. 

 

The following items are not permitted: 
*No Contractors’ Debris *Weekly Garbage & Recyclables 

*Propane Tanks *Freon Products *Paint (Dried Paint is 

permitted)*55 gal. or other type of drums *Tires * 

 

The Town of Lima Highway Department reserves the right 

to restrict or refuse patrons due to misuse. 

 

Any Questions can be directed to: 

Lima Town Highway Department #585-582-1443 OR 

Village of Lima #585-370-7143 

mailto:clerk@townoflima.org


 

 
 


